
Reply Slip

Felix Wu Distinguished Lecture in Power Systems

To:  Department of Electrical & Electronic Engineering

 The University of Hong Kong

 Pokfulam Road, Hong Kong

 Fax: 2559-8738;  Email: clara@eee.hku.hk

 (Please return before December 18 2015)

 

* I shall be able to attend the Felix Wu Distinguished Lecture in Power 

Systèms to be delivered by Professor Chen-Ching Liu on Wednesday, 

January 6 2016 at 5:30pm at Theatre A, Chow Yei Ching Building

Name: _________________________________________   (in block letters)

Email: _______________________________________________________

Tel: _________________________________________________________

Company Name: ______________________________________________

Signature : ________________________

Date : ____________________________

*If you will not be available, there is no need to reply. Thank you

電 機 電 子 工 程 系

Department of Electrical and 
Electronic Engineering


